
Mathematics: 

As mathematicians we will be working with numbers 
to 50 and beyond.  We will be focusing on number 
ordering, addition, subtraction multiplication and 
division.  Year 2 will continue their work on times 
tables and will continue work on fractions.  We will 
also look at 3D shapes, coinage, time and capacity. 

Science: 

As scientists we will be looking at living 
things and their habitats in the first half 
term and plants during the second half term.  
We will be observing our own cress plants 
and looking at how they grow. 

English: 

Continuing with Talk4Writing, we will begin by looking at 
non-chronological reports about insects.  During the second 
half of the term we will look at the story “The Green Ship”, 
by Quentin Blake and thinking about writing our own 
adventure stories.  

To help us write our own stories and factual reports, we will 

work on grammar, handwriting and phonics. 

Spiritual & Moral: 

As part of our spiritual and moral 

development we will explore feelings during 

PSHE and circle time and continue to build 

our knowledge about faith and beliefs 

through class discussions and assemblies.  

RE focus for this term will be places that are 

special. 

 

Foundation Subjects: 

As historians we will be finding out about the history 

of insect life.  We will also look at bread making and 

bread from earliest times to the modern day. 

As geographers we will look at the places insects can 

be found and how these fascinating creatures have 

adapted to their environment. 

As artists we will be producing our own studies of 

plants and focusing on using watercolours as a 

medium. 

Our focus in Computing will be using technology to 

create, store and retrieve data.  We will be using 

2Animate to produce our own films about the life 

cycle of a butterfly.  We will use ICT to present and 

enhance our work from other curriculum areas.   


